


WEEKLY STEWARDS REPORT
Wednesday, Nov. 18,2015

MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, Dec. 8th at the UAW 647 Union Hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 1:00PM, 1st and 3rd shifts meet at 3:30PM.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
· LODGE NOMINATIONS- Lodge Nominations have been completed. You can find the complete list on our website (www.iamll912.org), under the FORMS tab. The vote will be held on Dec. 1, 2015, 6:00AM-6:00PM, Bldg. 800, Col. C-9. Don’t forget to vote!
· TRADE HIRINGS- 2 Toolmakers began work on Monday, Nov. 16.
· CONTRACTOR MEETINGS- The IAM will now have representation at Contractor Meetings. Our Rep. will be Rick Kremer. Thanks for stepping up, Rick.
·  TURKEY RAFFLE- Thanks to all who made our Turkey Raffle a big success. A list of winners can be found on our website (www.iamll912.org) under the FORMS tab.
· GIFT CERTIFICATES- If anyone knows of a Member who will be off work before Dec. 24 through Jan.1, they are entitled to a $60.00 gift certificate. Contact Jim Sparks at 532-3081 so he can make arrangements for them.
· A NIGHT AT THE RACES- The IAM and UAW are having a “Night at the Races” at the UAW 647 Hall on Sat., Nov. 21, from 7PM to Midnight. It is a chance for us to enjoy each others company away from the work environment. Try to stop by.
· HOLIDAYS FOR HEROES- The Holidays for Heroes fundraising campaign is underway. Look for a can in your Break Area.If you need a can, contact Glenn Carpenter at 513-615-2107. This is an opportunity to help out families whose loved ones are deployed through the Holidays. We are asking that each Member donate $10.00. The money raised will be used to help children of Our Servicemen and Women have a nice Christmas. Please be generous. Thank You.
· SPLIT THE POT- Our Split the Pot winner was Lenny Bush. Lenny donated the money to Holiday for Heroes. Thanks, Lenny

“ You may have heard of Black Friday and Cyber Monday. There’s another day you might want to think about: Giving Tuesday. The idea is pretty straightforward. On the Tuesday after Thanksgiving, shoppers take a break from their gift-buying and donate what they can to charity. “  Bill Gates

Respectfully Submitted,
Dan Havlin, Communicator
IAM Local Lodge 912



To join the IAM 912 Mailing List, log on to: www.iamll912.org       Also, like us on Facebook: facebook.com/IAM.912
